Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 3:47 PM

To: ‘Blevins, Bradley'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: PLU 332H Initial C-141 and Sampling info
RE: 2RP-3686

Bradley,

It looks like everything was on surface. If that has all been removed, go ahead and backfill. If you would, please send a
site diagram with the closure. Federal sites need BLM approval also.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Blevins, Bradley [mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com]
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 8:34 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley

Subject: FW: PLU 332H Initial C-141 and Sampling info

Please find the attached lab data.

From: Blevins, Bradley

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 8:43 AM

To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us; heather.patterson@state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Blevins, Bradley

Subject: PLU 332H Initial C-141 and Sampling info

All,

Please find the attached initial C-141 and sampling log for the PLU 332H. We have conducted an initial scrape of the spill
area (Surface) and will be submitting samples to the lab for analysis, based on the field screening | would like to request
permission to backfill the site upon receiving the lab data. If you have any questions please let me know. Thanks

Brad Blevins

BOPCO, LP

522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704



bblevins@basspet.com




